
TOWN OF BRIGHTON 

P.O. BOX 377                 TELEPHONE: 723-4405 

ISLAND POND, VT. 05846 
 

WATER & SEWER MINUTES  

September 15, 2015 
 

The Brighton Water and sewer board held their regular meeting at 6:00 p.m. 

in the basement of the town hall at 49 Mill St. ext., Island Pond, Vt.  

 

Present:  Commissioner’s Butch Barney (chair), Ralph Wilkins, Lucy Stevens and 

operations manager Frizzell. 
 

Butch called the meeting to order at 6:01 p.m.  
 

There was a correction made to the minutes of 8/18/15.  Lucy made a motion to 

apply for the USDA grant from Aldrich and Elliott.  This was seconded by Butch 

Barney.  All in favor. 
 

Marty will put a memo on the next water and sewer bill advising customers to be 

careful what is thrown in the sewer. 
 

The seven major freeze-ups on Dale street have been insulated.  Will continue as 

money is available. 
 

McElroys mailbox on Dale Street needs to be moved.  Butch will send them a 

letter. 

Marty will get a total of the cost for Dale Street before the board decides to go any 

further. 
 

Need to get with the select board before any work is done at Honan’s or Ray 

Joseph’s place. 
 

Any payment agreement made must be approved by the board, and needs to keep 

up with the current while also reducing the past balance.  Lucy and Butch will 

meet at 9:00 a.m. on Thursday to go over all the agreements. 
 

Marty asked that the painting of the reservoir buildings be put on hold for the time 

being. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:05 

Secretary:  Jocelyne Barney 


